
December 2024 Newsletter



Christmas for Children in 
 North Carolina

Packages Delivered!!!!!



We cannot thank you enough for the generosity you, your friends, 
      family and businesses provided for this massive effort!

THANK YOU!





 Additional December 17th we presented the 
 Spotsylvania Sheriff’s Office with 2024 

 Police Motorcycle.

AMERICA STRONG 
 

  Please remember the foundation for end of the year donations.  
  - Monetary Donations can be made online via the website

 Keep up todate with the foundation and its work for First Responders 
 and their communities. Visit Americas911foundation.org

We are 100% Volunteer.


